Civil Service Meeting

Advertised meeting on January 4, 2022, was called to order at 1:07 pm by solicitor Larry Fox. In
attendance were Don Simpson, Pete Nish, Jack Burns, Taylor Munoz, Shawn Goucher and Jim
Moloughney and Larry Fox by phone.

Jack Burns was nominated as Chairman by Don and Pete, Approved.

Pete Nish was nominated as Vice Chairman by Don and Jack Approved.

Donald Simpson was nominated as Secretary by Pete and Jack, Approved.

Meeting of September 13, 2021, was motioned by Jack and Pete to accept. Approved.

Board of Commissioners asked this board to change Section 5.06 Qualifications for Corporal for
minimum years of continuous employment required from five (5) years to three (3) years. With some
discussion, this board approved the change by vote of 3-0.

Taylor and Shawm provided a general discussion on the happenings in the police department.
Moving to a 12 hour shift for one year (trial basis)
All new hires doing great.
Six (6) cars now how the license plate detection.

We decided to have scheduled on meetings on April 4, 2022, and August 1, 2022, at 9:00 am. These
meetings will be to review the Civil Service Rules and Regulations. Members are requested to review the
first 12 pages for the April 4, 2022, meeting.

Being no further business, meeting was adjourned at 1:33 pm. Motion by Pete and Don. Approved

Submitted,
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Donald C. Simpson

Secretary



